
 
 

August 15, 2017 

 

Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors,  

 

At the August 8, 2017 Mendocino County Board of Supervisors meeting Kathy Janes read a letter regarding 

cannabis activity and a potential overlay at Rancho Navarro. This was an action taken by an individual, but 

was not a motion approved by the board. The RNA homeowners board did not act in any official capacity to 

present this letter and regrets any inference of this through presentation or use of Rancho Navarro Association 

letterhead. We are requesting that the previous letter be retracted. 

 

Sincerely,  

The Rancho Navarro Homeowner’s Association Board Members: 

 

 

 

 

Bob Sowers, President 


